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From: Steven Jennings
To: Mirjam Tome
Subject: RE: Wellington Solar - Update
Date: Monday, 26 March 2018 10:22:20 AM
Attachments: image002.png

ATT00001.png

Hi Mirjam,
 
I can confirm that Dubbo Regional Council and First Solar have commenced a level of discussion
in respect of a Planning Agreement for the project. One possible mechanism of a Planning
Agreement could constitute a Community Benefit Fund. However, the final system and
mechanism to be included in any Planning Agreement will be developed between Dubbo
Regional Council and First Solar.
 
Thanks
 

Steven Jennings
Manager Strategic Planning Services
Dubbo Regional Council
P 02 6801 4000 F 02 6801 4259 
E Steven.Jennings@dubbo.nsw.gov.au

http://dubbo.nsw.gov.au

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail, together with any attachments, is for the exclusive and confidential use of the addressee(s). Any other distribution, use
of, or reproduction without prior written consent is strictly prohibited. Views expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual,
except where specifically stated otherwise. Dubbo Regional Council does not warrant or guarantee this message to be free of
errors, interference or viruses.

From: Mirjam Tome <Mirjam.Tome@firstsolar.com> 
Sent: Monday, 26 March 2018 10:12 AM
To: Steven Jennings <Steven.Jennings@dubbo.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Wellington Solar - Update
 
Thanks for the update, Steven.
 
It would be great if you could confirm via response email that First Solar and Dubbo Regional
Council are in discussions regarding a community benefit fund.
 
Thanks,
Mirjam
 
Mirjam Tome
Manager, Project Development APAC
 

p: +61 2 9002 7713 | m: +61 416 802 790| mirjam.tome@firstsolar.com
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